
 
 

 

13th December 2023 

 

To Parents/Carers of Year 11 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for your support over the mock exam period: the vast majority of students have been on time 

and have worked hard throughout the 7 days of exams that they have had. 

In order to ensure that you are fully informed and know how to continue to support your child to achieve 

the best grades of which they are capable, an in-person parents’ evening will be held on Thursday 11th 

January from 4pm – 6.30pm. Students will receive their grades in assembly on that day and they will 

be sent home to you by edulink.  A letter with the details of how to sign up for parents’ evening 

appointments accompanies this letter. 

 

Students return from the Christmas break on 8th January 2024 and will have a workshop with Learning 

Performance to support their preparation in the final full term before their exams start in May as well as 

a talk on motivation and resilience from a guest speaker, they will be in college from 8.40am – 

12.45pm.  

 

Saturday school begins again on 13th January: the dates and subjects are as follows: 

 

13th January: English 

20th January: Science 

27th January: RE 

3rd February: MFL 

10th February: Geography 

 

Morning Mocks begin again on 17th January as follows: 

 

17th January: English 

24th January: Maths 

31st January: English 

7th February: Maths. 

 

We will let you know about half term revision sessions and Saturday schools at the start of February. 

 

Thank you again for your support and we look forward to welcoming you into college on Thursday 11th 

January 2024. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Ms C. Sayed 

Vice Principal 


